
 December 20, 2021 
 

Indspire 

555 Richmond Street West, Suite 1002 

Toronto ON  M5V 3B1 

Fax: 416.977.1764 

Email: donorthanks@indspire.ca 

 

Dear Sponsor of Indspire's Building Brighter Futures: Bursaries, Scholarships, and Awards and 

doner Mike DeGagné, 

First, I would like to say a big thank you for sponsoring me. My name is Beatrice Uttak and I am 

from Igloolik, Nunavut. I am currently enrolled on my 1st year of 5 Nunavut Teacher Education 

Program (NTEP) in my home community.  

Without your support, I would not be able to pay off my outstanding tuition and fees to be 

enrolled in the winter semester 2022. This scholarship will help me to advance my ability, 

knowing that I not only completed a very important task, but also took the responsibility of 

creating a foundation for getting me closer to my career goals. I believe in the importance of 

earning this college degree. Therefore, I plan to work extra hard to achieve to get my Bachelor 

of Education for Nunavut Teacher Education Program. Besides this, I try to improve my 

community by doing volunteer work. Thank you for your generous support team Indispire! 

Thank you, 

Beatrice Uttak 

 


